arent binner auidelines

Kennedy Krieger Institute provides dinner for the caregivers of the children on the
Inpatient Unit on Tuesday evenings from 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. Many times these
meals are the only time the caregivers will voluntarily leave their child.

As you can imagine, the financial burden of having a sick child can be devastating to a
family and our hope is to provide respite for the caregivers by allowing them an
opportunity to enjoy a catered meal. We are always looking for restaurants and catering
companies in the community to donate and provide a relaxing dining experience. Please
let us know if you are interested in helping our families.

hings o Know:

1ps & Suggestions for Hosting a Dinner:

If you would like to host a Parent Dinner or have any questions, please contact
Dara Schnee via email, schnee@kennedykrieger.org or phone, 443-923-7302.
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